
Posted: April 10, 2024  

PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the members of the Arizona Industrial Development 
Authority (Authority) have been invited to the Arizona is Home Press Conference. 

Thursday, April 11, 2024 
10:00 – 11:00 a.m. 
1028 E Pierce St

Phoenix, Arizona 85006

While a quorum of the Authority may be in attendance at this event, the members of 
the Authority will not engage in any deliberations, decisions, or other legal action of 
the public body. 




